
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       
28th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be celebrating Harvest Assembly on Friday 14th October this year. This is always a 
lovely time of thinking about the importance of harvest time and celebrating food that is 
grown on our land.  
 
You are invited to contribute a tin or packet of food for the Assembly. Please could you send 
in any donations of non-perishable food on the morning of Monday 10th October. Children 
may bring in tins (for example tinned tomatoes, beans or soup) or dried goods (packet of 
rice, biscuits, pasta, carton of juice etc) but no fresh produce please. 
 
Reverend Peter Wyatt will be coming in to talk to the children about Harvest and then we 
will donate our collection of food to St Francis Church, which is on the Monks Hill Estate and 
runs a number of local projects such as the Food Stop project, Youth Club and supports local 
homeless people.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss J Stawman 
Head of School 
Quest Primary School 


